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MS. LEAH MARIE C. SY

Quality Management Representative

Tourism Promotions Board Philippines

4™ Floor, Legaspi Towers 300

Roxas Boulevard corner P. Ocampo, Sr. Street
Malate, Manila 1004

Dear Ms. Sy,

Continued Certification to ISO 9001:2015

Based on the outcome of the first surveillance audit of your QMS on 09 December 2019,
we are pleased to notify you that the validity of your ISO 9001:2015 certification is
hereby reconfirmed.

Our audit report assessed the maintenance of the QMS, its good points and areas of
conformity that enable it to address your organization’s risks and opportunities as well as
support the achievement of your organization’s performance objectives and customers’
needs and expectations. Please note the opportunities for improvement cited too in the
audit report.

We assure CIP’s support to your organization’s continuing quest for excellence.
Best regards.

Very truly yours,
CERTIFICATION INTERNATIONAL

RENATO V. NAVARRETE
Chairman and President
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